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Second Literacy Test Update

Grade 10 students will begin the final phase of OSSLT preparation 
on March 4th and 5th with an information assembly and Q&A 
session with students who completed the test last year.  This will be 
followed by a half day literacy focused event on March 11th.  Each 
session will focus on areas that students have found challenging on 
previous tests.   

Students have access to the KCSS Literacy Learning Moodle that 
offers multiple sample questions and tips for the test. Our literacy 
initiatives introduce many aspects of the test, but students are 
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Student Retrieval of Personal Items
We have received many questions about families and students 
accessing the school to retrieve personal items.  Information about 
this process will be sent to families next week.  Please keep an eye 
on your email inboxes.

Class of 2020 Valedictorian
It is our pleasure to announce that Joshua Longa is the Class of 
2020 Valedictorian.  Josh is very active at KCSS and contributes 
lots to our school community.  He has been a Head Mentor and 
participates in many sports teams.  Please join us in congratulating 
Joshua!  A reminder that our Graduation ceremony has been 
postponed..

COVID-19 Community Resources for Behaviour, Mental Health and 
Financial Supports

Summer School Information
To help reduce the spread of COVID-19, Continuing Education 
Services is adjusting its Summer Learning program offerings to 
align with public health guidelines. Please be advised that our 
traditional in class face-to-face summer programs will move to a 
remote learning delivery model as per Ministry direction. We will 
continue to follow Ministry direction and if there are any changes to
our program delivery model we will communicate those changes to 
our community. 
Secondary Summer School information (Acceleration & Credit 
Recovery)
Summer School e-Learning
For more information, please contact our Guidance department.

YRDSB Pride Month

Please take a moment to watch What’s Happening @YRDSB to 
see what’s going on around the board for Pride Month.

https://www.google.com/maps/search/2001%20King%20Rd%2C%20King%20City%2C%20Ontario%20L7B%201K2%2C%20Canada%2C%20King%20City%2C%20Ontario%2C%20L7B%201K2%2C%20Canada
mailto:king.city.ss@yrdsb.ca
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/kingcity.ss/Pages/default.aspx
mailto:joseph.damico@yrdsb.ca
mailto:pina.viscomi@yrdsb.ca
mailto:timothy.wesson@yrdsb.ca
mailto:luisagale@hotmail.com
mailto:harp.panesar@gmail.com
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/Repository/NewsEvents/Pages/BoardNews/Coronavirus-Community-Supports.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/Repository/NewsEvents/Pages/BoardNews/Coronavirus-Community-Supports.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca/Programs/ConEd/Pages/Secondary-School-Summer.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/e-learning/Pages/default.aspx
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ieia7DzM_VE

